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Newsmakers 01-02-2022 - ES

Greg Dunker talks with Mayfield pastor Brad Morris about his experience at 
the Hall Hotel the Friday morning before the tornado struck. Morris 
describes how that morning he felt compelled to pray for the buildings. He 
also tells the story of a waitress that took shelter at the Hall Hotel. 
(0:00-6:15) Alan Watts talks with American Farm Bureau President Vincent 
Duvall about national AG issues and how they are affecting farmers. (6:16-
10:52) Alan Watts talks with AG Commissioner Dr. Ryan Quarles about 
tornado damage across Kentucky. (10:52-15:02)

Newsmakers 01-09-2022 - BMN

Greg Dunker talks with Marshall County's public information officer 
Britney Hargrove about the impact the tornado had in Marshall County. She 
discusses Marshall County's recovery effort, needed donations, and how the 
public can donate. (0:00-4:50) US Senator Rand Paul talks with Greg Dunker 
about his decision to abstain from most social media platforms and instead 
focus on his creation, LibertyTree.com. (4:50-12:50) Brad Munson talks 
with Caleb Buford about the Merit Badge College. (12:50-15:00)

Newsmakers 01-16-2022 - ES

Dean Owen joins the Greg Dunker Show to discuss how businesses should 
proceed following the destruction of the December tornado. Owen walks 
business owners through where to get aid and how to apply. (0:00-1:55) 
Dave Winder talks with Greg Dunker about Murray State University's switch 
to the Missouri Valley Conference after many years in the Ohio Valley 
Conference. Winder discusses how this will impact the athletics program 
and which sports programs at MSU will move to the MVC. (1:55-14:00)

Newsmakers 01-23-2022 - BMN

Greg Dunker talks with FEMA information officer La-Tanga Hopes about how 
FEMA is helping the region after December's tornado. Hopes discusses the 
different help that is offered by the federal government and how residents 
in affected counties can apply for that help. (0:00-10:00) Sally Graham 
with the Small Business Administration joins the Greg Dunker Show to 
discuss the different benefits the SBA is offering victims of the December 
tornado and how residents can sign up for help. (0:00-15:00)



Newsmakers 01-30-2022 - ES

Greg Dunker talks with pastor Raynarldo Henderson about Paducah's warming 
center. Henderson talks about the services the warming center offers, who 
qualifies for the warming center, when the warming center is open, and 
more. (0:00-4:50) Local attorney Chuck Walter speaks with Greg Dunker 
about his decision to run for McCracken Circuit Court Judge. Walter speaks 
about his experience and his goals if elected. (4:50-15:00)

Newsmakers 02-06-2022 - BMN

Greg Dunker talks with Jason Siener about the upcoming Steven Curtis 
Chapman Mayfield Tornado Relief Concert.  (0:00-6:50) Dunker talks with 
Steven Curtis Chapman about the tornado relief concert. Chapman discusses 
his inspiration, why Mayfield means so much to him, and the other guests 
also making an appearance at the concert. (6:50-11:38) Alan Watts talks 
with Dr. Jordan Shockley with the UK College of Agriculture about the 
steps farmers can take to prepare for increasing costs this year due to 
inflation. (11:38-15:33)

Newsmakers 02-13-2022 - SI

Music Artist Ricky Skaggs joins the Greg Dunker Show to discuss the 
tornado benefit concert with Steven Curtis Chapman. Skaggs talks about 
what the concert means to him, what Mayfield means to him, his favorite 
song, and more. (0:00-11:35) West Kentucky Star journalist Mike Cooper 
talks with Greg Dunker about his 50 years of experience as a journalist. 
(11:35-15:14)

Newsmakers 02-20-2022

Brad Munson talks with Eric Moses, President of Nashville Superspeedway, 
about the superspeedway's return to action since 2011. Moses discusses 
changes to their program, what viewers can look forward to, the challenges 
they've encountered, and more. (0:00-15:02)

Newsmakers 02-27-2022

Steven Curtis Chapman talks with Greg Dunker about the success of the 
Mayfield tornado relief benefit concert. Chapman reveals how much they 
made, how listeners can still donate, and what's next for Mayfield. (0:00-
6:50) Greg Dunker talks to McCracken County Chief Deputy Ryan Norman about 
the county's Badges of Hope drug addiction rehibilitation program. Norman 
discusses how the public can get help for their addiction, how the program 
works, and more. (6:50-12:00) Alan Watts talks to State FFA reporter 
Isaiah Pruitt about his experiences in the FFA and how he got involved. 
(12:00-15:00)



Newsmakers 03-06-2022

Brad Munson talks to Laura Miller with Special Olympics Kentucky about the 
Polar Plunge event. Miller discusses how to participate and how the money 
benefits the special olympics. (0:00-4:22) Alan Watts speaks with Gary 
Wayne Cox, manager of Big Sandy Regional Airport, about the numerous 
tourism opportunities in the mountains of eastern Kentucky. (4:22-9:25) 
Alan Watts interviews Mallory White, vice president of National East 
Region in Kentucky. (9:25-13:10) Alan Watts talks to Kentucky Corngrowers 
Executive Director Laura Knoth and department director Adam Andrews about 
the issues corn growers might face this year. (13:10-15:05)

Newsmakers 03-13-2022

Brad Munson talks to Tammy Maines, Director of Adult Education at WKCTC 
and Caila Coffman, director of programs at the McCracken County jail, 
about the jail's GED program. The program was paused for a couple of years 
and is being re-introduced. Maines and Coffman discuss the benefits of the 
program, how inmates can sign up, and more. (0:00-7:50) Greg Dunker talks 
to McCracken County Chief Deputy Ryan Norman about the McCracken County 
Sheriff's Office's annual crime report for 2021. (7:50-12:38) Alan Watts 
interviews Terry Martin with H&R AgroPower. (12:38-15:00)

Newsmakers 03-20-2022

Brad Munson talks to Patrick Duhan, head of patroleum analysis with Gas 
Buddy. Duhan discusses what caused the increase in gas prices, how the 
issue could be addressed, and what's next. (0:00-7:58) Alan Watts 
interviews Top Producer Editor, Sarah Schaffer, and Joe Nichols with Seven 
Springs Farms in Cadiz, about the recent top producer award presentation 
in Nashville, TN. (7:58-15:00)

Newsmakers 03-27-2022

Greg Dunker talks to Paducah Mayor George Bray and Chairman of the Board 
at Barkley Regional Airport, Jay Matheny, about the announcement of 
SkyWest's departure from the airport. The pair discuss how the 
announcement will affect the airline and what's next for Barkley Regional 
Airport. (0:00-11:00) Greg Dunker talks to Cindy Malray with the American 
Cancer Society about the Relay for Life fundraiser. (11:00-15:00)


